Mark K. Mosley Conoco Inc.
Division Manager P. O. Box 460
Production Department 726 E. Michigan
Hobbs Division Hobbs, NM 88240
North American Production (505) 393-4141

June 20, 1983

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

Hawk B-1 No. 6, Unit Letter N, Sec. 9, T-218S, R-37E

The above referenced well has been shut-in since testing during February, 1983.
Wellhead pressure has now built up to a dangerous level, and we are requesting
another testing allowable so that the well can be bled off to the battery to
relieve the pressure.

Yours very truly,

MMS:cyg



